
 
 

April 28, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                        The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                                                    Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                                         Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                                                 Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Larimer County Emergency Services Center in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Larimer County Sheriff’s Office, located at 

2501 Midpoint Drive, Fort Collins, Colorado 80525.  

The Larimer County Emergency Services Center will be located at 3416 Laporte Avenue, Fort 

Collins, Colorado 80521. The funding would be used to build a new emergency services building 

to replace the current building. The project would be a good use of funds because it would 

facilitate rapid response to fires and other natural disasters and emergencies.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 
 

Joe Neguse 

Member of Congress 

 

 


